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NYE-KVALE BILL - 1936 

 
 
 
Recognizing that service in the Reserve Officers Training Corps should be a voluntary act and that each 
individual is entitled to freedom of conscience in deciding the matter of military service, the Executive Board of 
the National Federation of Temple Sisterhoods, in annual meeting assembled, does hereby endorse the Nye-
Kvale Bill and urges its constituent groups to convey such endorsement to their respective representatives in the 
United States Congress. 


